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WeGo Bus, Car Collision at 12th and Jefferson  
 
NASHVILLE – At approximately 9:26 a.m., WeGo bus 714 was involved in a head on collision with a 
passenger vehicle on Jefferson Street at 12th Ave North that appears to have crossed into the bus’ lane. There 
were eight passengers onboard the bus at the time of the collision who did not report any injuries and have 
continued their travel. Both the driver of the vehicle and the driver of the bus have been transported for medical 
attention.  
 
The Nashville Metropolitan Police Department and WeGo Operations and Safety staff are onsite, and WeGo is 
fully cooperating with the ongoing investigation. 
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Editor's Note: To request this info in an alternative format, call 615-862-5950 for the ADA Coordinator. 

                


